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 19 May 2016 

Mr John Pierce 
Chairman 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
PO Box A2229 
Sydney South NSW1235 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Pierce 

Submission on the AEMC’s Updating the Electricity B2B Framework   

Please find attached our submission regarding the AEMC’s draft rule determination on 
Updating the Electricity B2B Framework.  

We would be pleased to provide further assistance to the AEMC regarding Updating the 
Electricity B2B Framework. If you would like to discuss or have any questions regarding this 
submission, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Violette Mouchaileh, Group Manager 
Market Enhancement on (03) 9609 8551.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Geers 
Executive General Manager, Markets  

 

cc: 

Attachments: Updating the Electricity B2B Framework Draft Rule Determination: AEMO 
Submission 

 


